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EACP Committee 

From: 	 Janelle Mundon <Janelle@mgahawaii.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, January 28, 2019 8:51 AM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 EACP Testimony 
Attachments: 	 190128_EACP Letter 2018 IEEC.pdf 

Hi EACP Committee, 

Please see attached letter to be submitted for testimony for the January 29th  meeting. 

Thank you, 

Puree& 

Janelle Mundon I  AlA I Project Architect 
2270 Kalakaua Avenue, Suite 1502 I Waikiki, Honolulu, HI 96815 

o:808.791.7171 I www.mgahawaii.com  
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AIA 
Maui 

Janelle Mundon 
MGA Architecture 
808-791-7171 
janelle@mgahawaii.com  

January 28,2019 

Dear Mr. Sinenci, 

On behalf of AIA Maui, a Chapter of the American Institute of Architects, we 
would like to extend our support of the County Council's proposed ordinance for 
the adoption of the 2015 International Energy Conservation Code, with the 
County's amendments to replace Chapter 16.16A, Maui County Code. 

We submit this letter as testimony for the January 29,2019 meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Janelle Mundon 
AIA Maui President 

The American Institute of Architects 

AIA Maui 
PO Box 929 
Wailuku, HI 96793-0929 

T (808) 244 9574 

www.aia.org/maui  
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